
NEBRASKA ATTORNEY GENERAL  
ONE-CALL ENFORCEMENT QUARTERLY REPORT 

January 1, 2023, through March 31, 2023   
 

To: Nebraska State Fire Marshal; One-Call Board of Directors 
 
From: Ken Yoho, Assistant Attorney General 
 
Date: April 6, 2023 
 
Re: Quarterly Report of One-Call Enforcement Activities for Q1 2023 
 

The Nebraska Attorney General submits this report regarding the Office of 
the Attorney General’s enforcement activities during the first quarter of 2023 for 
violations of the Nebraska One-Call Notification Act, Neb. Rev. Stat. § 76-2301 et. 
seq.  
 

One-Call Complaints 
36 Complaints opened 

  6 Against operators 
  4 Against excavators 
26 Complaints split from 7 complaints involving multiple operators 
 

49 Complaints closed 
  4 Settled against excavators 
  5 Resolved by warning letter 
  4 Closed after consolidating or splitting into other files 
  5 Prosecution declined with no violations found 
18 Prosecution declined due to the age of the complaint 
13 Closed prior to Q4 2022 by predecessor, but not previously reported 

1 Resolved by warning letter 
12 Closed as prosecution declined 

 
86 Complaints remain open and under investigation or review 
 13 Complaints have settlement offers under review 

 
Civil Case Matters 
0 Civil actions filed or still open, i.e., in litigation 
1 Civil case file pending, i.e., post-litigation monitoring 
2 Civil case files closed; judgment satisfied 
 
Civil Penalties Assessed 
Total amount of civil penalties assessed in Q1 2023: $23,500.00 

An additional $2,000.00 recovered on overdue judgments 


